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I can understand that funding a department or organization is crucial. However, 

HB2025 was voted down for a reason. Seventy percent of Oregonians (includes all 

parties and all ra. ces) reject any tax increases due to their own financial harm! The 

Governor needs to take serious consideration before setting to line item veto any 

item she deems necessary (in order to persuade legislators to get in line is childish!) 

is preposterous and NOT what Oregonians want! I personally feel the crunch of the 

many taxes I already pay to live in Oregon and cannot afford anymore! As it stands, 

the reason it didn't pass was because many Democrats ran to help their constituents 

and this is a clear slap in the face to all voters! The Governor needs to look at the 

bigger picture and consider what the voters are actually saying and what the 

PEOPLE want is fairness and our voices to be heard! HB3402 should NOT even be 

put forward as written because it does not clearly line out where real funding goes. 

The people do not need more hikes in DMV fees, payroll taxes, or a hike in gas tax! 

We pay enough!!  


